
From: DuPree, Leanna <Leanna.Dupree@admin.sc.gov>
To: Casserly, James <James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/2/2015 5:07:12 PM

Subject: FW: Kenneth Morgan letter

Hi Chaney - Jim is going to stay and scan your letter to you. I think Sydney is leaving the airport now. 
Hope you have a nice, safe weekend!
 

Leanna DuPree
 
Program Assistant, Ombudsman
 
Office of Executive Policy and Programs
 

The South Carolina 
 
Department of Administration
 
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
 
(803) 734-4166
 

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. 
Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the 
Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Adams, Chaney 
 
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 4:41 PM
 
To: DuPree, Leanna
 
Subject: Re: Kenneth Morgan letter
 

Thanks for the update. 
 

> On Oct 2, 2015, at 4:40 PM, DuPree, Leanna <Leanna.Dupree@admin.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Hi Chaney, Nope. Jim just talked to Jack, and Sydney's bringing them prob 5-5:30.
 
> 
 
> Leanna DuPree
 
> Program Assistant, Ombudsman
 
> Office of Executive Policy and Programs
 
> 
 
> The South Carolina 
 
> Department of Administration
 
> 1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
 
> (803) 734-4166
 
> 
 
> Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. 
Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the 
Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
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> 
 
> 
 
> -----Original Message-----
 
> From: Adams, Chaney 
 
> Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 4:38 PM
 
> To: DuPree, Leanna
 
> Subject: Re: Kenneth Morgan letter
 
> 
 
> Any update here Leanna? 
 
> 
 
>> On Oct 2, 2015, at 1:19 PM, DuPree, Leanna <Leanna.Dupree@admin.sc.gov> wrote:
 
>> 
 
>> Hi Chaney, Sorry for responding so late! I just got in the office. The letter has not come back yet. 
KT said she thought it would probably be late afternoon when it does. I will send you the .pdf as soon 
as I get it. 
 
>> Thanks!
 
>> 
 
>> Leanna DuPree
 
>> Program Assistant, Ombudsman
 
>> Office of Executive Policy and Programs
 
>> 
 
>> The South Carolina 
 
>> Department of Administration
 
>> 1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
 
>> (803) 734-4166
 
>> 
 
>> Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. 
Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the 
Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
 
>> 
 
>> -----Original Message-----
 
>> From: Adams, Chaney 
 
>> Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 10:15 AM
 
>> To: DuPree, Leanna
 
>> Subject: Kenneth Morgan letter
 
>> 
 
>> Leanna, 
 
>> 
 
>> Could you send me the PDF version of the Kenneth Morgan congratulations letter you and 
Katherine were working on? 



